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INFORMATION ABOUT POSSIBLE TRANSACTION WITH ABERTIS 
 

Rome, 27 April 2017 – The Board of  Directors held on the date hereof has confirmed - 

in line with the press release of April 18, 2017 - the preliminary interest of the Company 

to evaluate a potential corporate transaction comprising a public offer with Abertis 

Infraestructuras S.A., allowing the Chief Executive Officer to continue to explore 

potential strategic options to implement the transaction, on the assumption that the same 

is deemed friendly and suitable to create value for all stakeholders. 


